BRA DRIVE FOR ASSAULT SURVIVORS

ALL S1ZES NEEDED!

Throughout the month of April, DVS and SFJC are
proudly collaborating with Molina Healthcare Bra
Drive to benefit the Riverside University Health
System Foundation. Bras of all sizes are needed to
give to survivors of sexual assaults. Forensic

undergarments and we need help replenishing the
supply for RUHS. Please support this cause and
drop off or mail to your nearest location.

MAIL OR DROP OFF NEW BRAS AT THE FOLLOWING LOCATIONS:

DA Office (Banning Location) - 135 North Alessandro St., Banning, CA 92220
DA Office (Riverside Location) - 3960 Orange St., Riverside, CA 92501
or SAFE FJC 3900 Orange St., Riverside, CA 92501

DA Office (Indio location) - 82-995 Highway 111, Suite 101, Indio, CA 92201
of SAFE FJC 82-995 Highway 111, Ste. 103, Indio, CA 92201

DA Office (Southwest Location) - 30755-D Auld Road, Murrieta, CA 92563

or SAFE FJC 30045 Technology Dr. Ste. 101, Murrieta, CA 92563

Temecula SAFE FJC: 28910 Pujol St., Temecula, CA 92590

APRIL IS SEXUAL ASSAULT AWARENESS MONTH



